
Painting Group. June Report. 
 
Five of us met  St. Mary's Committee Room, for the June painting session. We welcomed our 
new member, Maureen Harding, who belongs to both the Darlington and Barnard Castle U3A. 
 
Anne set us a task of completing a mini still life, using either red onions, pears or pomegranates. 
The idea was to complete  three drawings, going through the stages, from basic sketching and 
shading to using monochrome and then on to completing the final one, using the actual colours 
of the object.  We all found it quite difficult….again with the light and shade, but the task was 
completed successfully by all. 
 
Contact Val Hobbs on valblackhobbs@gmail.com for further details 
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